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	NWCN / NIHRC & NICCY presents an Advice Clinic
The Northern Ireland Human Rights Commission (NIHRC) and the Commissioner for Children and Young People (NICCY) will be in the northwest on Thursday 28th November. 

 

The North West Community Network is pleased to confirm that the NIHRC and the NICCY will be jointly delivering an Advice Clinic at the Waterside Theatre, Glendermott Road in Derry.  This is a great opportunity to seek advice and information from both organisations.  The Advice Clinic will run from 1pm to 3pm and is open to all Network members and also members of the public. 

There are eight slots available in total, two in each time slot as follows:

1pm / 1:30pm / 2pm /2:30pm

 

To book an appointment at the Advice Clinic please contact Neola on: neola@nwcn.org or call 028 7127 9090
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	NWCN Special Resolution – EGM, 11 Dec 2013

 

As part of its online registration with the new Charity Commission for Northern Ireland (http://www.charitycommissionni.org.uk/), North-West Community Network has elected to conduct an Extraordinary General Meeting to pass a Special Resolution on amending the organisation’s objects (see attachment).

 

All NWCN members – or representatives thereof – are welcome to attend this meeting:

NWCN – Extraordinary General Meeting

10.30am, 11 December 2013
Meeting Room, Strand Foyer

79 Strand Road, Derry~Londonderry BT48 7BW

 

Please RSVP at your earliest opportunity to: neola@nwcn.org / 02871279090
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	Ireland as a place of Sanctuary?
 

Tuesday 10th December 2013, 9.30 am – 1.30 pm
St Augustine’s Hall, Off Society Street, Derry Londonderry

 

· What do we mean by the term sanctuary?

· What has been the tradition of sanctuary in Ireland from Celtic times to the present?

· Do minority groups feel welcome in Ireland?

· Have minorities/individuals felt welcome or did they have to seek sanctuary elsewhere?

 

Speakers: 
· Dr. Liam Campbell, Academic Researcher

Insight into the Celtic Tradition of Sanctuary in Ireland.

 

· Inderjit Bhogal, Director Corrymeela

Sanctuary in Today’s Context

Drawing on his experience of establishing a ‘City of Sanctuary’ in Sheffield

 

· Ann Friel, Donegal Traveller

Living as a Traveller in Donegal and Issues Facing the Travelling Community

 

· Aggie Luczak, The Polish Community in the North West

Drawing on her experience of work with the Polish Community

 

Lunch included, please register for catering purposes.  Contact North West Community Network: neola@nwcn.org
 

This event is free of charge, all welcome
To sign up to the City of Sanctuary:

Log into www.thejunction-ni.org 

Top right hand corner, click City of Sanctuary

Complete the form 

At the bottom of the page, click sign up 

Submit form
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	North West to benefit from City of Culture legacy 

Culture Minister Carál Ní Chuilín has revealed her three year legacy plan to build on the success of City of Culture.   Speaking in the Gasyard in Derry, the Minister said: “We have learnt a lot from the hugely successful year of City of Culture. As we move forward into 2014, I want to widen the focus out from Derry to Strabane, Limavady and Coleraine including co-operation with Donegal. With the new councils being established in 2015, it makes sense that all of the North West region benefits. I will therefore set up a company limited by guarantee to deliver City of Culture legacy programmes and activities. I will also set up a DCAL North West office to help the new body become established.”  
Outlining the start-up package which will be available to get legacy projects up and running, the Minister said: “I have approved over £2million for projects in this current financial year and I will make a bid through the Executive for funding to continue the department’s support in the next financial year.   “I will support the continuation of the Music Promise and Portrait of a City. I will fund Neighbourhood Renewal Areas to support the delivery of cultural strategies. I also want a feasibility study to be undertaken to consider venues for cultural hubs across the region. I have approved funding for the purchase of a Mobile Marquee which will enable deprived communities to host events such as the hugely popular tea dances. The new delivery company will also support and develop new initiatives.”  
Looking forward to one of the highlights of the City of Culture Year, which is coming back, the Minister said: “Other Voices will return to Derry in February promising an even stronger programme than last year and I have approved the purchase of Eamonn O’Doherty’s iconic Armoured Pram which will become a catalyst to inspire creativity.”  
Congratulating Hull on being appointed City of Culture 2017, the Minister said: “Derry’s year as City of Culture has been a phenomenal success. And I have no doubt that you too will make the most of this tremendous opportunity.   “Here in Derry, 2013 has brought many highlights, interest in the city has reached a global audience and tourism and business have done very well throughout the year.   “I have mapped out the way forward beyond 2013, where the focus will not be so much on the big ticket events but on local communities learning from this year and flourishing through culture. Derry is a city transformed; a community inspired and confident and a region embracing the creative industries and wider social innovation, taking its lead from the city.”
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	Funding information workshop with The Heritage Lottery Fund

The Heritage Lottery Fund will be holding a funding information workshop on Thursday 5th December at 2pm, in RCN's office, 38a Oldtown Street, Cookstown.

They will be providing information on their wide range of funding opportunities.  They will also deliver information on their small and large grants that are currently on offer, and also their new programme "Understanding the First World War".
Registration is essential for this event.  If you would like to attend contact Teresa on 028 8676 6670 or email teresa@ruralcommunitynetwork.org
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	The Kelly Family Charitable Trust

The Kelly Family Charitable Trust is a grant giving body that was founded in 2004 by members of the Kelly family.
The Trust is interested in funding charities whose activities involve the whole family in initiatives that seek to tackle problematical issues that face one or more of its members, and whose aims include the strengthening of family bonds by helping all elements of the family unit to grow together and support each other.
By nurturing the empathy and understanding within the family unit the Trust seeks to encourage an environment in which family members can support each other in their efforts to deal with problems.

Trustees take a personal interest in the progress of the charities they support, and projects shortlisted for grants will usually be visited or contacted by the Trust’s Grants Administrator or other representatives of the Trust.  The Trustees have a wide range of skills, and may offer personal support to funded charities if relevant. 
If a charity is successful in its application for funding a progress report will be requested on the charity and the effective use of its grant during the funding year.  The Trust may consider repeat funding requests on receipt of satisfactory progress reports.

For more information about the Kelly Family Charitable Trust, please contact Stuart Armstrong:
s.armstrong@kfct.org
http://www.kfct.org.uk/index.html 
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	CFNI’s Social Justice Approach to Community Development Programme small grants scheme is now open

Do you work with a community group or community of interest tackling a social issue that would benefit from some support?  

The Programme provides support to groups that are addressing a wide range of issues – focusing on a collective social justice approach to community development.  The Programme offers mentoring in addition to a small grant.   

Information about the Programme is attached and is also available at www.communityfoundationni.org/Grants/Social-Justice-Small-Grants. 

Online applications must be made by December 16th.  

For more information or to discuss your idea contact at Geraldine Wilkins at gwilkins@communityfoundationni.org or phone 028 9024 5927.
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	Poots to hold Western Trust Accountability meeting  

Health Minister Edwin Poots will hold the third Public Facing Accountability meeting with the Western Health and Social Care Trust at Altnagelvin Hospital in Londonderry on 27 November at 7pm.  The meeting, to be chaired by the Patient Client Council, will be held in a public forum where the audience can observe and take the opportunity at the end to submit additional questions to be answered. It will be held at Lecture Theatre 1, MDEC Building, Trust Headquarters, Altnagelvin Hospital, Glenshane Road, Londonderry.

Speaking ahead of the meeting, the Minister said: “There is a public concern in some quarters that some Arm’s Length Bodies (ALBs) are not held to account and are inefficient. We need to change this perception by being open and transparent about what these ALBs do. We all need to be confident that ALBs are efficient and delivering high quality services from the resources that have been provided.   “The Western Trust covers the largest area in Northern Ireland and includes large population centres in Londonderry, Omagh, Strabane and Enniskillen. It faces its own unique challenges and I am very keen to hear how it continues to tackle them. I am also looking forward to learning about service innovations it has implemented and the progress made on strategic capital development projects including radiotherapy, Omagh Local Hospital and continuing Altnagelvin Hospital redevelopment.  “I expect the Western Trust to continue to strive for excellence in all that it does and to rise to meet the challenges ahead. Trust staff, at all levels, should be fully engaged in making their service better. This commitment is vital to continued improvements.”  During the meeting, the Western Trust Chief Executive, Elaine Way will give a short presentation on its performance over the last year and its outlook for the future. The Minister will then proceed with questions on issues of public interest. Members of the audience will be given the opportunity to submit additional written questions to be answered by the Trust at the end of the session.  

The Minister said: “This meeting will raise public awareness of the important work of the Western Health and Social Care Trust and, importantly too, provide an opportunity for the Trust to be held to account by myself in a public arena. It is also a good opportunity not only for the public to listen in on this type of meeting, but also to submit questions of their own to be answered by the most senior people in the organisation. I would encourage people to come along on the night.”  

Notes:1. Convenient parking is available on the night in the vicinity of the MDEC building. 
2. If a member of the public has any special access requirements, please contact the Department of Health on 028 9052 8662. 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	A one day conference from Housing Rights Service and Supporting Communities

Achieving Excellence through Tenant Involvement The housing landscape in Northern Ireland is changing. Listening to and involving tenants will be vitally important to the reform of the social housing. This one day conference looks at the benefits of tenant involvement and explores how Government can ensure that tenants voices are heard when reforming housing.
Thursday 12 December 2013: The MAC, Belfast

The housing landscape in Northern Ireland is changing. Consultation on Social Housing Reform has already begun with the Department for Social Development seeking early views from key stakeholders at events. The implementation of the Social Housing Reform Programme means that it is likely the Housing Executive will cease to exist, in its current form. It is being proposed that its landlord and strategic functions (including homelessness) will be separated. The future role of rent setting and the regulation of social housing landlords is also being considered. Listening to and involving tenants and homeless service users will be vitally important to informing this process as well as any model which may emerge.
Housing Rights Service and Supporting Communities NI have come together to offer an exclusive one day conference which will fully explore the topic of tenant involvement. With a host of expert speakers from Scotland, England and Northern Ireland, the conference aims to:

Inform participants about the benefits of involvement from both landlord and tenant perspectives 

Provide examples of participation models: what works and what doesn’t 

Examine the principles of regulation and how it can work better for consumers 

Explore tenant involvement in stock transfer decisions 

Open up discussion about involving tenants and service users in the Social Housing Reform Programme.

Confirmed Speakers:
Steve Stride - CEO Poplar Harca

Steve is Vice President of the CIH. He leads a £1 billion regeneration programme to reshape the Poplar area and deliver award winning housing and services for 9,000 homes.

Robin Lawler - CEO Northwards

Robin is also a member of Manchester’s Strategic Housing Board and chairs the North Manchester Housing Partnership.

Paul McNeill - Independent Consultant (Scotland) 
Paul has provided independent tenant advice for housing transfers throughout GB and has project managed Large Scale Voluntary Transfers.

Lesley Baird - CEO TPAS Scotland

Lesley has worked with TPAS Scotland for 17 years and been involved with housing for around 30 years.

Phil Morgan - Independent Consultant on Social Housing 
Phil Morgan was the Executive Director of Tenant Services at the Social Housing Regulator and co- wrote the Regulatory Framework.

Mags Lightbody - Director of Transformation, NIHE 
Mags has responsibility for leading the interim restructuring of the organisation and helping prepare for its transition under the Social Housing Reform Programme.

Rates

Delegate Rate - £120 / Tenant rate - £60

Book online at www.housingrights.org.uk, call 028 90245640 or email frances@housingrights.org.uk   
Join the discussion #tenantinvolvement 
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	Consumer Council Calls For Your Response To The Consultation On Its Future

The future of the Consumer Council is under the spotlight with various options for future consumer representation being considered by the Department of Enterprise Trade and Investment (DETI). 

 

Make your voice heard by completing the consultation response on the DETI website by 17 January 2014 or by e-mailing consumeraffairs@detini.gov.uk.   
More information, including dates of public meetings to be held by DETI, is available at www.consumercouncil.org.uk. 
 

The Consumer Council wants to see the best possible protection for consumers.  As the most vulnerable in our society continue to struggle, particularly with high energy and food prices, it is important that we strengthen what is currently in place rather than undermine or dismantle it.

 

The Consumer Council is an independent organisation.  It works to bring about change to benefit Northern Ireland’s consumers by making their voice heard and making it count.  It investigates consumers’ and businesses’ complaints in transport, water and energy, for example, it recently helped an older couple to get their faulty electricity meter replaced and to get reimbursed for their miscalculated bill.  The Consumer Council also educates consumers on their rights and responsibilities and provides them with the skills they need to make good decisions about their money. 
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	Frail elderly multi-disciplinary group
Community/voluntary sector consultation – 27th November, 2 pm, St Patrick’s hall, 44 barrack St, Strabane
The second consultation meeting will take place as above following the Multi-Disciplinary Group meeting on the 6th November in Omagh.

A number of themes have begun to emerge in the MDG process, which will lead to proposals being forwarded to the Integrated Care Partnership(s) for the Western Region.

The themes are listed as follows:

1. Communication governance: all Statutory and C & V services for frail elderly linked through a web based Information Hub, updated in real time

2. Prevention / Early Intervention: Prioritising and Positioning resources on this continuum in line with the wider Transforming Your Care agenda, including: Falls Prevention, combating Social Isolation, supporting Community Pharmacy, developing Community Navigators

3. Reablement: extending the roll out of Reablement and integrating the direct involvement of the C & V sector

4. Hospital Admission: supporting initiatives that reduce the likelihood of hospital admission for frail elderly (Linking to – the Reablement assessment process / Prevention-Early Intervention resourcing and Older People’s Rapid Assessment & Liaison Service - OPALS)    

5. Hospital Pathways: strengthening pathways between Primary Care services (GP’s / Health & Social Care Centres, etc.) and Acute Hospital / Consultant specialisms.  Also, supporting initiatives that smooth the patient’s pathway through the hospital system and supporting the Older Peoples’ Rapid Assessment and Liaison Service (OPALS)

6. Post–Discharge:  supporting innovatory responses/initiatives that maximise Older Peoples’ post-discharge recovery on Medical, Rehabilitative and Social bases

7. Evaluation: each proposal that is prioritised for consideration to the ICP will need to have an Evaluation framework informing its development. The C & V sector will need to promote the most effective measurement/impact tool

There was a positive response at the Multi-Disciplinary Group meeting, from a number of health & social care service representatives, concerning the role of the Community & Voluntary sector in the process. 

We will be meeting with a number of these Services before the 27th in order to explore ways of working together that may strengthen our Sector’s role in future proposals.

Looking forward to meeting you on the 27th Nov @ 2pm in St Patrick’s Hall, Strabane.

Catherine Orr                                          Joe McGrann                              

Project Co-ordinator                               Director                                        

Be Safe, Be Well                                     Bryson CareWest                  
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	Young Volunteer Recognition Evening at Strabane District Council

Does your organisation involve young people as volunteers?  The North West Volunteer Centre in conjunction with the Strabane District Council would like to invite nominations of young people from Strabane District Council Area who volunteer and make a difference in local community projects.

This is your opportunity to nominate a young person aged (16 – 25) that deserves special praise and recognition for their volunteering. In order to raise the profile of the work that often goes unnoticed and unseen we are urging you to submit a nomination so that a wide variety of volunteering activity and the young people who undertake this work can be recognised.  Nominees and guests will be invited to the Recognition evening held at the Strabane District Council offices, Derry Road on the evening of Wednesday 11th December 2013 at 6pm and all young people nominated will be recognised at the presentation. 

 

Please note that the closing date for nominations is Monday 2nd December 2013.

For further information please contact Marirose at the North West Volunteer Centre on tel. (028) 7138 1800 or email strabane@volunteeringnorthwest.co.uk. To download a nomination form please click on the link below.

http://www.volunteeringnorthwest.co.uk/young-volunteer-recognition-event-at-strabane-district-councilRE
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	Children See, Children Do Launch

The Drink Think Project would like to invite you to the launch of the Children See, Children Do Campaign on Sunday 1st December 12noon at the Sandwich Co, Bishop Street Derry.  
For further information and to confirm attendance please contact Catriona on 71363925 or by email catriona@bbhealthforum.org
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	Employer Engagement

In the North West Regional College we aim to provide a useful service to local businesses.  You will help us to do this if you answer the following 12 questions by accessing the link below:

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/9CRFVHW
 

Many thanks for your time and help.

Colm Cavanagh

Business Development Manager

Business Support Centre

Tel: 028 7127 6390

	
	Top

	15
	Waterside Area Partnership invite you to Waterside Ladies Health Event

Wednesday 27th November 2013 in Clooney Hall from 10.00 to 12 noon

· Blood pressure / diabetes checks

· Drink Think

· Various health stalls

· Relaxation therapies

· Community safety information

· Healthy living demonstrations throughout the morning and lots more

Tea/coffee scones provided by Clooney Hall
Sponsored by Big Lottery Live and Learn through FWIN
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	Deputy Mayor of Antrim goes way out for Kinship Care
The Deputy Mayor of Antrim, Brian Graham has organised a Coffee Morning on the 5th December 2013 at 10.30am - 12 noon in the Antrim Civic Centre (50 Stiles Way, Antrim, BT41 2UB) to celebrate the success of kinship carers in the community.   

Event is free / Refreshments provided

RSVP Michelle on 028 94488202 or email caringforkin@gmail.com
We look forward to seeing you there
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	Charities Need Furniture / equipment? 

The Western Trust is distributing redundant pieces from Erne Hosp. 

Contact: Tara.boyle@westerntrust.hscni.net 
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	At our most beautiful - WOMAD Skianos Slideshow
November 14th at the Skainos complex East Belfast seen the finale of the WOMAD Outreach Programme for 2013. And once again a very successful event!!
A shared celebration in World Music Arts & Dance with people from here & far, old & young, laughter & love, moving moments of tears and big smiles of joy. All topped with WOMAD's unique warm atmosphere it brings to a space. Wonderful! Even a rainbow formed over East Belfast at the end.

Once again Hannah has captured the atmosphere and emotion of the even through the lens.

Here is a link to a photo slideshow: http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ap9z7_qd9ME&feature=youtu.be
I'm still tearful looking back on these memories!!!  So many precious moments in one day.

We all really did something really truly special. 

More video and photos links and feedback from the entire 2013 programme will go on www.womadbelfast.org soon

On behalf of Beyond Skin management and artists a huge thanks to the WOMAD team for all their mentoring, love, support and commitment to the people of Northern Ireland - Raise a glass to 2014!
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	Freecycle Christmas project 

Last year Rosemount Resource Centre undertook a project, which gathered in toys and food to be distributed to those in most need in our Community.

Although this project was undertaken on a purely voluntary basis and without much pre planning we succeeded in at least helping alleviate some of the stress and pressure felt by a small section of our community.

This year after discussion with a number of other willing participants we have decided to christen the project "FREECYCLE" and to broaden our sphere of operation and include additional partners in the effort.

Accordingly we wish to announce that collections for toys, non-perishable goods or donations will be taken at a number of city locations.

Rosemount Resource Centre in partnership with Teens for Culture, Creggan Community Collective and Teach Na Failte have organised the following collection points and opening hours.

Rosemount: Rosemount Resource Centre: 11:00am - 3:00pm Mon - Thursday Telephone 02871282829
Creggan: Creggan Community Collective: 11:00am - 3:00pm Mon - Thursday Telephone 02871360449
Shantallow: Teens for Culture: 11:00am - 3:00pm Mon - Thursday Telephone 07851154374
Bogside: Teach Na Failte: 11:00am - 3:00pm Mon - Thursday Telephone 02871265145

In order to allow for sorting and distribution we need to request that contributions be brought to any of the above between 4th November and 30th November.

We have to stop accepting donations by the 30th November.

Distribution to recipients will take place in the period leading up to Christmas. (Details will be announced)

Please remember that toys are intended as Santa gifts for Children and accordingly their condition needs to be appropriate.

If anyone knows of someone in need of such help this year we would ask you to contact any of the above with the information.
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	Cinema City Shows at Ràth Mòr Centre
You may be interested in attending some of the films listed below to be screened at Ráth Mór Centre:

Cinema City shows at Hive Studios Ràth Mor.

  

Thurs 21st November – 7pm: Too long a sacrifice
 

Fri 22 November – 7pm: Picturing Derry (1984)

 

Fascinating both as a historical document and because of its ongoing relevance, Picturing Derry is a 1984 documentary looking at photographic images of Derry from photojournalists, newspaper photographers and community groups, which discusses how images can be used and interpreted in a number of different ways, and how this, in turn, affects viewers’ impressions of reality. 

 

The documentary features interviews with Eamon Melaugh, Willie Carson, Barney McMonagle, Willie Doherty, Camerawork Darkrooms, Clive Limpkin, an RUC photographer and others. Picturing Derry the documentary was inspiration for Picturing Derry the City of Culture exhibition, and as we move towards the legacy year of 2014, this screening and Q & A with the directors of the documentary David Fox and Sylvia Stevens and members of Camerawork will make a unique opportunity to discuss what the legacy of our archives of ‘Troubles photographs’ can be used for.

 

Saturday 23 November: Afternoon Shorts (from 1pm)

 

Cinema City will celebrate the creativity of our local film-makers with the premiere of a number of new films, commissioned by Culture Company, exploring new perspectives on city life in 2013.

The new films will be introduced by their directors at a special screening at the Hive in the Ràth Mòr Centre on Saturday afternoon, November 23 as part of the Foyle Film Festival.

City 13 is a collection of scenes and ‘sight-bites’ produced in and around the City of Culture 2013 by filmmaker Otto Schlindwein. The director takes us on an interior journey beyond concert halls and shopping malls to where the electric eclectic is to be found.

 

Memoria is a short film by Chris McAlinden exploring the ways in which individual and collective memories intermingle in Derry~Londonderry. 

 

The Girl from the North Country, by Michael Barwise, tells the story of Hannah, a seventeen-year old girl from Derry. Five exciting filmmakers: Arnold Zwanenburg, Saulė Norkutė, Otto Kylmälä, Rachel Rayns, Richard Standen & Tom Stanley portray their own unique takes on Hannah, her friends and her family to form a collection of short films. The Girl from the North Country was produced by Pol Og Barwise and Michael Barwise.

 

Below is list of films at Ráth Mór Centre which you may be interested in
 

 

Sunday 24 November - 4pm: Hard Road to Klondike 1999
 

This award-winning film tells the story of migrant worker Mici MacGiobhan who like generations of Donegal migrants passed through Derry on a journey, which in Mici’s case, would eventually take him to the gold fields of the Klondike.

 

The discussion panel after the screening will be: Des Bell (Director), Sylvia Stevens, Faction Films (Producer of the film); Gary White Deer (one of the main interviewees in the film); Rod Stoneman (Director of the Huston Film School, Galway – who supported the film at the Irish Film Board)

 

Des Bell’s films, ‘Hard Road to Klondike’ (1999) and ‘The Last Storyteller’ (2002) represented Ireland at the Venice Film Festival and subsequently went on to play all over the world. His latest film ‘The Enigma of Frank Ryan’ (2012) will be broadcast by TG4 in the new year.
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	Emmanuel Jal Lunchtime Event CANCELLED

Unfortunately, due to matters beyond our control, the Emmanuel Jal Lunchtime Event planned for tomorrow (Friday 22nd November) has been cancelled as Emmanuel will not be visiting Ireland as planned. 

Apologies for the late notice.

Our next Lunchtime Event will take place next Wednesday 27th November from 12.30-14.00 at St/ Augustine's Hall where Denise Crossan will outline Social Economy Opportunities for the North West. 

Upcoming Lunchtime Events

· 27th November - Denise Crossan - NW Social Economy Opportunities

· 4th December - Amanda Koser-Gillespie - Second Line NI 

· 11th December - Oonagh McGillion - Legacy of the City of Culture 

· 18th December - Grainne McCafferty - Aras Colmcille - Saint Columba Heritage Centre 
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12/14 The Diamond
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	NWCN is a membership organisation for Community & Voluntary groups in the North-West, 
click here for a membership form for 2013-2014.

	North-West Community Network receives core funding through the Community Investment Fund (DSD).

	The Participation, Engagement & Skills Project (PESP) is funded by Big Lottery.
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